
 

 

Friday, 20 November 2020 

Emmbrook School Sixth Form Applications 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It was fantastic to see so many of our year 11s throw themselves into the Sixth Form taster 

day yesterday, and it has been excellent to hear so many of them discussing progression in 

and around school today.  We were all so pleased to see all of year 11 taking advantage of 

the day to find out more about Sixth Form life, the subjects on offer, and the wider 

opportunities available at the Emmbrook Sixth Form. 

As we informed the students in assembly, the application window for the Emmbrook Sixth 

Form is now open and closes on Monday 7th December.  All year 11 students will have 

received an invitation to apply via email.  This email will have come from 

noreply@sims.co.uk.  In order to apply, they will need to click on the register button and the 

following screen will appear: 

 

The students will then need to select ‘sign in with office 365’ and this will bring them to the 

screen below: 



 

 

 

The students will then need to select ‘sims options’ and they will then be able to select their 

A-level subjects.  If there are any problems with the process above, please contact Mrs 

Panesar. 

If you have any questions about Sixth Form please contact Miss Horne, your child’s form 

tutor or myself, and we will be happy to help. 

Yours,  

 

Mr Constable  

Head of Sixth Form 


